
CITY OF HAMBURG
NOTICE OF CITY COUNCIL MEETING

ATTENDANCE VIA SKYPE

Notice is Hereby Given that the Hamburg City Council will hold a Public Hearing
on April 12, 2016 at 6:45 p.m. at the Hamburg Community Center at 181
Broadway Ave., Hamburg, MN. The Hamburg City Council Meeting will follow
the Public Hearing.

The reason for the notice is to notify the public that Council Member Chris Lund
will be participating in the meetings by interactive television (Via Skype).
Councilmember Lund will be present by interactive television located at the
following public address:

Holiday Inn Hotel & Suites Lobby
11310 North 30th Street
North Tampa, Florida

If you have any questions or concerns relating to these meetings feel free to attend
the meetings, call the City Offices at (952) 467-3232 or write in advance to the
City of Hamburg, 181 Broadway Ave., Hamburg, MN 55339.

Jeremy Gruenhagen
City Clerk-Treasurer

(Posted at Hamburg City Hall, State Bank of Hamburg & Hamburg Post Office on April 8, 2016)


